
10/2/23

Members in attendance:

Jonathan Moore

Ryan Venman

Geoff Burr

Scott McFarland 

Diane Frickey

Kim Zimmer

Jeremy Rau

Steve Hill

(Jen arrived late, so the first 15 minutes are not included on here)

Spirit Wear- (Kim) we will do an order for the holidays. Jeremy will help Kim as needed 

Schedule Coaches Clinics with Joe and Ryan- feed the pipeline. We will advertise but also should 

reach out to anyone that we think might be interested to communicate how we will support them.

We will know indoor lacrosse schedule once the Civic Arena has their flag football schedule 

Box Wednesday night league- any kids are welcome to come, as young as Kindergarten. We will 

communicate with the community that this is not totally a structured situation but more of a pick up, 

drop in, scrimmaging format.

Once we have try lacrosse free dates, we will communicate with High Schools - NHS/Student 

Leadership who need volunteer hours.

Indoor 989 travel box: if there is not enough for a middle school team we will consider letting MS kids 

play with JV if they want to and if it makes sense.

There is some concern around growing the girls program when Triumph comes to this area- Fall and 

Summer league- coaches from SVSU and U of M are going to come help but it is not a threat to the 

Spring Midland LAX team. Currently practicing Tuesday nights at DHS but will move in doors soon. 

Scott/Geoff/Jonathan will connect offline on this.

Jonathan will connect with Jeff Curtis on Honor the Game for Spring 2024.


